
 

        R.A.RIDDELL POINSETTIA FUNDRAISER  

 

Dear RA Riddell Families, 

School Council is pleased to offer a Terra Greenhouse Poinsettia Fundraiser this year. Available in 
various colours and sizes.  Please see the attached flyer. Each plant is healthy and wrapped in gold 
foil and sleeved for protection from the cold. All funds raised will go to support programming 
enhancement to benefit all students. 

The deadline to submit orders and payment via Schoolcash Online is: 

Tuesday November 29th  

Orders will arrive for pick up in the small gym on: 

Tuesday December 13th from 3:10 to 5:30 pm 

All orders must be picked up during the times mentioned above to ensure the quality can be 
maintained. 

 

 

Thank you for your continued support! 

 


